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Ingleside Terminal Release Statement:  
 
Flint Hills Resources began responding to an in-land crude oil release at its Ingleside, Texas terminal on 
Saturday, January 6.  Approximately 2,915 barrels of crude oil leaked from a storage tank into a 
secondary containment area within the terminal.  There is no impact to Corpus Christi Bay. 
 
Clean-up activities at the site are underway.  Foam was deployed to help minimize emissions but odor 
may be noticeable in the area until the clean-up is complete.   Flint Hills Resources continues to use 
fence line and mobile air monitors to monitor air quality.     
 
The cause of the incident is under investigation.    
 
The incident was reported to local, state and federal authorities.  
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